
YOUTH ADVISORY COMMISSION MINUTES 060319 
  
 

 
Unofficial Until Approved 

 
MINUTES FOR THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE 

YOUTH ADVISORY COMMISSION 
TEEN CENTER 

5107 ASTOR AVENUE, COMMERCE, CALIFORNIA 
MONDAY, JUNE 3, 2019 AT 7:00 PM 

 
CALL TO ORDER 
 

The meeting was called to order by Vice Chairperson Cebreros 
at 7:00 p.m. 
 

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 
AND INVOCATION 
 

Commissioner Tlahuel led those present in the salute to the flag 
and invocation. 

ROLL CALL Chairperson                 Absent 
Vice Chairperson         Cebreros 
Commissioner             Argumedo, Mendoza, Tlahuel 
                                                                                                   

WELCOME/INTRODRUCTIONS 
 

 

PUBLIC COMMENT Teen Library Erik Jackiw reported on the upcoming library 
activities.  
 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES Vice Chairperson Cebreros made a motion to approve the 
minutes of the Regular Scheduled Meeting of May 6, 2019,  
Commissioner Argumedo seconded the motion, which passed 
unanimously.   
 

ENVIRONMENTAL 
AWARENESS CAMPAIGN 

Commissioner Tlahuel shared that he would like to be of more 
assistance and coordinate a trip with East Yard Communities for 
Environmental Justice.     
 

CPR TRAINING The CPR training will be held on Saturday, June 29th at the 
Commerce Red Cross.  4 out of the 5 Commissioners will be in 
attendance, along with 5 other Teens and Teen Center 
Supervisor Enriquez.   
 

2019 YES PROGRAM      The Commission would like to focus on interviewing skills for the 
2019 YES Program training.  
 

2019 SUMMER SPORTS AND 
MORE 

The Commission was given a tentative schedule for the Sports 
and More programs and asked to provide feedback at their next 
meeting.   
 

STAFF REPORTS Mr. Enriquez reported on the Department of Parks and 
Recreation’s upcoming events and activities. 

COMMISSION REPORTS Vice Chairperson Cebreros reported that her sister graduated 
from the Marines, her brother is visiting from Hawaii and she is 
spending lots of time with her family.  
 
Commissioner Argumedo reported that he finished school and is 
off for the summer.  
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Commissioner Mendoza reported that he is in his last week of 
school and taking his finals.  He also shared that he is excited for 
the summer.   
 
Commissioner Tlahuel reported that his work is good and he is 
going to be a big brother.  
   

ADJOURNMENT There being no further business, Vice Chairperson Cebreros   
adjourned the meeting at 7:40 p.m. until July 1, 2019, at 7 p.m. 
at the Teen Center.   

 


